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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

Has future funding for Merriman Shearing School been approved or not? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations (DEEWR) advised the 

Indigenous Land Corporation on 6 March 2013 that its Group Training Organisation for the 

Merriman Shearing School, MEGT, had its application for $180,000 to DEEWR’s Indigenous 

Employment Program approved for a 15 week intake to occur before 30 June 2013.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


